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CARING FOR CREATION TRAINING:
Gracefully Greening Every Area of Your Ministry

Saturday, May 14, 2011
9:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.

Peace Lutheran Church
210 NE 9th Street, Pendelton, OR 97801

The Oregon Synod of the ELCA, Lutherans Restoring Creation and EcoFaith Recovery are 
partnering to train congregations to integrate Care for Creation into all aspects of their 
ministries. This Biblically grounded, grace-filled approach will equip a group of 4 – 8 people 
from your congregation in a positive process that will enable your members to gradually 
green every area of ministry including worship, education, building/grounds, home/work, 
and public ministry. Your group will leave the training with an action plan to implement 
in your congregation. 

To learn more or schedule an introductory presentation for your leaders, contact 
Pastor Robyn Hartwig at (503) 646-0629 x 211 or send an email to PastorRobyn@aol.com. 

More information and online registration can be found at:

www.ecofaithrecovery.org
Flier design by Julie Van Scoy, julievanscoy@gmail.com


